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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

136 Drummond 

Street

London

NW1 2PA

05/08/2017  12:37:542017/3985/P AMEND Richard Brace Unable to open planning statement as there is a fault with the file

Flat 8

141-153 Drummond 

Street

London

NW1 2PB

07/08/2017  19:18:082017/3985/P OBJ Sharon Reardon I wish to register an objection to the application for a change of use at 134 Drummond Street 

from shp to restaurant for the ground floor and basement.  West Euston is already very well 

served for restaurants.  Several shops in West Euston have been converted to 

restaurants/cafes in the past few years.  Specifically, the ground floor at 126-130 Drummond 

Street was previously a sweets shop and is now a restaurant, part of the floor space 

previously occupied by Costcutter at 141-153 Drummond Street has been converted to a cafe 

and the convenience strore at 191B North Gower Street has been replaced by a restaurant.  

The council should be taking firm steps to retain the remaining retail space in the area.

141-153 Drummond 

Street

08/08/2017  09:02:282017/3985/P OBJ Jay Singh I would like to object to this planning application. There are a large number of restaurants 

already on Drummond street and this application results in eroding of retail facilities for the 

local community. The increased noise / smell of cooking will be detrimental to the area and to 

the residents who live in / around Drummond Street. Parking is already at a premium and the 

increased foot fall will result in the area becoming more crowded / congested that it already 

is.

Flat 8

141-153 Drummond 

Street

London

NW1 2PB

07/08/2017  19:17:522017/3985/P OBJ Sharon Reardon I wish to register an objection to the application for a change of use at 134 Drummond Street 

from shp to restaurant for the ground floor and basement.  West Euston is already very well 

served for restaurants.  Several shops in West Euston have been converted to 

restaurants/cafes in the past few years.  Specifically, the ground floor at 126-130 Drummond 

Street was previously a sweets shop and is now a restaurant, part of the floor space 

previously occupied by Costcutter at 141-153 Drummond Street has been converted to a cafe 

and the convenience strore at 191B North Gower Street has been replaced by a restaurant.  

The council should be taking firm steps to retain the remaining retail space in the area.
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